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Comments: I implore The Forest Service to drop plans to revise, in the wrong direction, the current directives

governing the use of our public lands. There needs to be less livestock grazing, not more.  Livestock grazed for

human consumption has and will never work on this land, not without ruining the land itself.  If The Forest Service

is willing to accept the awful tradeoff of ruined lands that cannot support e native wildlife, both animal and plant,

which are their natural habitat, the land will be ruined even more than it is now. 

 

Any plans for changing the rules for livestock grazing on public lands must go through the proper legal channels.

I would hope that, upon serious consideration, the Forest Service will move to protect our PUBLIC, natural

habitats from more commercial grazing, and do whatever it can to prevent our lands from further degradation by

grazing livestock. 

 

You only have to go back to the Dustbowl of the 1930s to see what overworking the land will do.


